
Public Safety Advisory Board 
 

 

On August 4, 2020, the Murray City 
Council approved an ordinance 
proposed by Mayor Blair Camp to 
implement a Public Safety Advisory 
Board. 
 
The Mayor will be accepting letters of 
interest and resumes from members of 
the community that are interested in 
serving on this board. 

 

 

Interested individuals need to submit a 
letter and resume 
to mayor@murray.utah.gov between 
Sept. 1 and Sept. 30 for review. 
Qualified applicants will move forward 
to an interview process. 
 
Please review the ordinance to learn 
more about the role of the board, and 
the mandatory training required for its 
members.  
  

 

View the ordinance here: 
https://www.murray.utah.gov/DocumentCenter/View/11275/Public-    Safety-Advisory-
Ordinance?bidId= 
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